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Lulworth House Residential Care Home take a trip to Folkestone
Beach

On Wednesday 23 August we took some of our Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents to Folkestone beach for a

fabulous day out. It was a lovely day which we began by getting a coffee and some cake on the pier.

It was a stunning day as the weather was great and we had a great view of the sea and the white cliffs of Dover. Later, we walked

down to the old railway station and by the seafront where we sat under a large gazebo and played with pebbles and chatted.

We decided to get a drink as it was so hot and we finished the day off by getting fish and chips whilst watching the sea. We also had

to battle some seagulls as they were coming for our food! It was such a great day and we are all very sad that the summer is almost

over!

 

 


